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MINUTES    
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

                                            MONDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2023 
 
 
Attending: Magi Winslow, Scott Levan, Greg Sottile, Karen Eseppi 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30p.m. by First Selectman Magi Winslow. 
The meeting was held via Zoom. 
 
Motion: Magi Winslow/Greg Sottile– Unanimous 
To approve the November, 2023 Minutes as presented. 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Greg Sottile – Unanimous 
To approve the November, 2023, Expense report(s). 
The Treasurer made note of a transfer from Capital Line back into the Highways line 
H22. 
 
The Board of Selectmen continued to discuss the creation of a “Housing Commission” 
for the Town of Hartland.  The Commission would be an advisory Commission only and 
would work the Board of Selectmen, Inland Wetlands and Planning and Zoning upon 
request.  The Commission would continue to monitor the State and its Agencies as they 
discuss the Connecticut/Federal Affordable Housing issues/mandates that could affect 
the Town of Hartland. 
 
Magi Winslow and Karen Eseppi reported meeting with the Library Trustee Chairman to 
discuss their current budget and a new budget going forward in the next budget year. 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Scott Levan – Unanimous 
To approve an attachment of explanation to the Employee Benefit paper. 
 
Karen Eseppi reported a possible grant for the Seniors that may work with our Nellie B. 
West Building at Camp Alice Merritt.  Information will be forthcoming. 
 
The Transfer Station was discussed.  An update/report will be ready for the next BOF 
meeting as requested. 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Greg Sottile – Unanimous 
To adjourn the meeting at 8:44p.m.    
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Magi Winslow 
Selectmen’s Office 



 Town of Hartland 
 22 South Road 
 EAST  HARTLAND, CT 06027 
 860-653-6800 
 www.munic.state.ct.us/hartland/hartland.htm  

 

 
mw 
 


